
 

 
 

BREDBURY GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL & RESOURCED NURSERY 
www.bredburygreenprimary.com 

 
 
 
 

29th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been another fantastic week of learning here at Bredbury Green. Last week, children moved 

away from learning about the body and explored the question: “What do we need to survive?” They 

looked at our physical and mental needs, how they have survived lockdown, how they can stay 

safe and what – and who - they have been thankful for during this unsettling time.  

Once again, our amazing children have risen to the challenge and produced some brilliant work 

both at school and at home. Our Nursery children watched a video and discussed their safety; 

Reception had a go at yoga and learnt how to stay safe in the house; Year 1 explored the physical 

necessities of survival and made shelters for their animals; our Key Worker children invented some 

animals and explained how they would survive and our Year 6 children looked at The Lord of the 

Flies (a GCSE text!) and explored the themes around survival and what they meant in wider 

society. As you can see, there has been a lot of learning, exploration and fun!  

This has also been reflected at home, where our remote learners are remaining dedicated to their 

progress. Our teachers are regularly updating and checking Class Dojo so please encourage your 

children to send in some of their work so we can continue to be impressed! If you have any 

problems with Class Dojo, please contact your child’s teacher and we can try our best to fix any 

issues. 

This week, our children will be working towards answering the question: “What do we need to be 

nutritionally well?” and I look forward to updating you on their progress and share their wonderful 

work with you. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

E Cuttress 

Deputy Head Teacher 

http://www.bredburygreenprimary.com/

